
 
 

Do you teach or coordinate PSHE? 
 
If so, you might be interested in the PSHE CPD - a nationally 
recognised qualification in PSHE 
 
 

Brief Outline 
 
The PSHE CPD programme for teachers (from Foundation Stage to Key Stage 4) 
runs from July 2009 until June 2010 and involves the construction of a portfolio of 
evidence and reflections on good practice in PSHE. The programme includes a 
particular focus on Sex and Relationships Education (SRE). 
 
Support is given from the PSHE leads (Molly Potter and Anna Sims) as: 
 

• 4 training days which are compulsory 
 3rd July 2009 
 15th  October 2009 
 20th November 2009 
 Final date to be confirmed 

• 3 twilight sessions (4.30 – 6 p.m.) dates tbc 
• Individual support as needed - visits, phone calls and e mails. 

 
There will be a substantial time commitment beyond those outlined above to 
construct the portfolio. 
 
Who can apply? 

• Any qualified teacher with experience of teaching or coordinating PSHE. 
 

Cost 
• There are no cost implications to participants as the programme is covered by 

national funding from the DCSF. Supply cover is provided for at least three of 
the compulsory training days. 

 
To find out more…. 
 
An introductory twilight will be held on Wednesday 20th May 2009 at Norwich 
Professional Development Centre, Woodside Road, Norwich NR7 9QL. Please 
contact Jenni Barber, Healthy Norfolk Schools on 01603 433276 or 
jenni.barber@norfolk.gov.uk to book a place. 
 
 


